
Vincent-Northam, Chr is 

From: IAN SAVAGAR <savagar@btinternet.com> 
Sent: 21 June 2012 11:18 
To: Vincent-Northam, Chris 
Subject: Re: Lyvers ocle 
Attachments: lyvers revised.pdf; LYVERS REV.pdf 

Moming Chris, 

I've attached the revised drawing, and have attached the re-submission forms that you require. 

Could you please withdraw the previous application as discussed, and use these forms for the new 
application, with transferring the payment across.. 

If you could let me know if this is all ok, that would be great. 

Regards, 

Ian 
From: "Vincent-Northam, Chris" <cvincentnortham(a).herefordshire.gov.uk> 
To: IAN SAVAGAR <savaqar@btinternet.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, 20 June 2012, 8:40 
Subject: RE: Lyvers ocle 

Morning Ian 

Spoken to officer who had the application and she has requested you with draw application number N121678/S and 
re-submit and I wil l transfer the payment across. Be best i f you send the forms etc directly to me instead of the 
planning portal. 

Regards 

Chris Vincent-Northam 
Support Services Officer 
Blueschool House 
Courier Code: H31 
Tel 01432 260437 
planningregistration(a),herefordshire.gov.uk 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication 
may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in 
eiTor, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If an 
attachinent is included we cannot accept any liability for any loss or damage sustained as a result of software viruses. It is your 
responsibility to carry out such virus checking as is necessary before opening any attachment. 
I f you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the IT Service Helpdesk at the Herefordshire Council, telephone 01432 
260160 , 
From: IAN SAVAGAR [mailto:savagar@btinternet.coml 
Sent: 20 June 2012 06:45 
To: Vincent-Northam, Chris 
Subj ect:. Lyvers ocle 

Good Morning Chris 
I have unfortunately attached the wrong drawing to an application for prior approval for a farm building at 
Lyvers Ocle , Ocle Pytchard, sent in on the planning portal 12/06 planning portal ref 020222299 we had 2 
alternate positions for the building and owing to a misunderstanding attached the wrong one. Is it possible to 
substitute the revised drawing. 
I am out of the office today can you drop me an e'mail telling me what to do if this is not possible. 
Regards 


